Meeting between Deputy Prime
Minister Oleg Serebrian and the
Ambassador of the People’s Republic
of China, H.E. Yan Wenbin

On June 6, 2025, the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration, Oleg Serebrian, held a
farewell meeting with the Ambassador of the People’s Republic of China to the
Republic of Moldova, H.E. Yan Wenbin, on the occasion of the completion of his
mandate in Chisinau.

The two officials positively assessed the development of Moldovan-Chinese bilateral
relations, highlighting the intensification of partnership in areas such as culture,
education or economy. Deputy Prime Minister Serebrian thanked for the constant
support of the People's Republic of China in upholding the sovereignty and territorial
integrity of our country.

In turn, Ambassador Yan Wenbin thanked the Deputy Prime Minister for the open
dialogue and efficient collaboration they had during his mandate, expressing
confidence that Moldovan-Chinese relations will continue to develop in a spirit of
friendship and mutually beneficial cooperation.




